
 

 

Here, I am volunteering at the St. Elias 

fish fry, which I like to do most 

weekends during Lent.  

In one of the clubs I have joined while 

in college, we did a roadside cleanup. 

We cleaned up trash along miles of 

this highway.  

While in high school I played on the 

varsity basketball team. On the 

weekends we would host camps for 

children to help them improve on 

their skills.  


